Docket No. 50-312

Mr. Renald J. Rodriguez

Executive Director, Nuclear
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
6201 S Street

P. 0. pox 15830

Sacramento, California 95813

Dear Mr. Rodri wez:

The Commission has 1ssued the enclosed Amendment No. 50 to Facility
Operating Lice,se No. DPR-54 for the Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating
Station. The amendment consists of changes to the Technical
Specifications (TSs) in response to your telecopied application dated
July 26, 1983, as suppiemented by your telecopied letters dated

July 28 and 29, 1983.

On August 3, 1983, you received oral authorization from the NRC for
this change in TS Table 3.7-1 related to surveillance testing of

the degraded voltage relays and TS paragraph 3.7.2.H related to manual
action when the grid voltage drops below 218 KV.

A copy of the Safety Evaluation is also enclosed. Notice of Issuance
and Final Determination of No S;gnificant Hazards Consideration and
Opportunity for Hearing will be included in the Comnmission's Monthly
Notice.

Sincerely,

“OR!GINAL SIGNED BY:”

Sydney Miner, Project Manager
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

Enclosures:
1. Amendment No. 50 to DPR-54
2. Safety Evaluation

¢c w/enclosures:
See next page

) 4*%1_

- NI L
. i

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY




-
)
)

amantn

Sacr




